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WHAT’S HAPPENING 

A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 
If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

May 2nd  Pre-Registration for after school program at Lutheran Church 

May 3rd – June 14th After school Program at Lutheran Church  

May 8th  Mother’s Day 

May 16th  Cemetery Work Bee at 6:30 PM 

May 19th Pool & Park Cleaning Bee at 7:00 PM 

May 23rd Victoria Day 

May 28th Community Garage Sale 

May 28th  EOL Beef on a Bun & Pie Sale 

May 30th  Deadline for Senior of the year nomination 

June 3rd Last Day to purchase Centennial apparel 

June 17th Last Day to purchase Centennial tickets 

June17th  An Evening with Mitch Larock 

June 30th Movie in the Park 

July 1st -3rd Eatonia Centennial 

May 2022 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 
Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

Closed Monday May 23rd 

for Victoria Day 
Cl 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 
Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Closed Monday May 23rd 

for Victoria Day 
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, May 9th 

Monday, May 23rd 

 

   

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

Thursday, May 5th 
Thursday, May 19th 

 
 
  
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for payment of 

2022 taxes. The following discounts will be applied to 

municipal tax payments made during that month: 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office. 

 

UTILITY ACCOUNT OVERDUE INTEREST 

As per Bylaw No. 13/21, effective January 1, 2022, the 

interest rate for outstanding utility accounts over 30 days 

will be 5% per month.  This has increased from 2% per 

month.   

 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2022 

There will be a rate increase to water, sewer and recycling 

rates charged on the utility bills. You will notice this 

increase on your next utility bill mailed out on March 1, 

2022.   

For residential the rate increases are as follows (per 

billing):  

Minimum Water Fee - $105.60 

Overage Rate for Water - $9.80 per 1,000 gallons or part 

thereof  

Sewer Fee - $23.44 

Recycling - $14.00 

The water and sewer rates are being increased to build up 

the utility reserve for future projects such as sewer 

relining, water line replacement or water treatment plant 

upgrades.  

The recycling rates are being increased due to an increase 

being passed down to the town from Triways Disposal 

Services.   

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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GRAD WISHES 
 

Don’t forget to contact the Town Office by 
May 20th if you are interested in putting a 

Grad Wish in the June Newsletter. 
 

Size of Ad: Business Card Size 
Cost: $12.00 + GST 

 
Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net  

 

 

 

 

The town has hired a company to clean the streets 

before the Centennial celebration.  Virtue 

Construction & Street Sweepers is scheduled to 

come the week of June 13 – 17, 2022 with 2 

commercial grade street sweepers to clean all the 

streets in town.  They are estimating that it will 

take approximately a day to do the town.  Closer to 

the time they will confirm the exact day they will be 

here.   

Therefore, we need resident’s cooperation to 

ensure this is a successful sweep.  We ask residents 

to not park anything on the streets when they are 

here working. Offer to share driveways with your 

neighbours when possible.  Clearing away the 

debris and leaves will freshen everything up in 

town.   

  Watch for posters, social media and newsletter 

with the exact date of when they will be here.     

Thanking everyone in advance for your 

 Co-operation. 
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, 

reunions and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          
*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Jerry 

Fuerstenberg at 306-967-2101 if you have any 

questions or if you would like to discuss your options. 

 

The Eatonia Sports Field Water Project is well underway! 

We would like to thank the following Businesses and Individuals that have assisted us thus far: 

GMAC Agteam 

CNRL Oil Company 

Kindersley and District Co-Op 

Leader Electric 

4 Hire Welding 

Eston Sheet Metal  
 
Bob and Rose Hammarlund 

Shelter Z Contracting 

To date water storage has been purchased, area prepped, water lines installed and wiring has been buried.  Hoping for 

sprinkler system and pumps to arrive mid-May and players’ benches to be refurbished by Centennial. This green space 

will greatly benefit all ages of our community!   

If anyone is interested in donating to this project please send donation to the Eatonia Town Office.  A receipt 

can be issued if you so wish. 
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Apiary Harvester/Extracting Plant   

Sweetheart Pollinators/Janiel Ent Inc. Located near Eatonia 
SK 

 
Duties: Assisting beekeepers with supering hives, 
harvesting honey, cleaning honey extraction equipment, 
honey extraction. 
 
Must have no bee sting allergies and be physically fit. 
Current driver’s license required. 
Wage: $15.55 -$18.00 depending on experience  
Possible end of season bonus 
Start: end of June, 2022 to end of August or early  
September, 2022. 
 
Call for more information or send resume to  
Kostiantyn Tyshenko at 306-430-7086 
sweetheart.pollinators@sasktel.net  
 
Neil Specht: 306-463-8864  
 

The United Church Women are hosting a 

Fundraiser Garage Sale on May 28, 2022. 

Donations of gently used items will be very much 

appreciated. Items can be dropped off in Neil & 

Janine Specht garage the week of the sale.  

 

Contact Janine Specht. 306 463-8620 for more 

information. 
 

 

Tree Pruning and Removals 

Hedge Trimming 

Call now for a free estimate 

Joe: 306 -460 -4517 

If anyone would like to sing in the Centennial 

Choir, 

Please contact Dennis Kanasevich  

306-967-0055 or 306-463-7285 

Everyone Welcome   
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Community Hall Board 

There has been a facelift at the Hall! 

The kitchen and bathrooms have had 

a fresh coat of paint applied along 

with subway tiles put up. It has really 

modernized the look.  

A huge thanks to Ross and Lorrie 

Cooke who did the job for us, donating 

their time and work and the subway 

tiles in the bathrooms to the update. 

The next time you're in the hall, check 

things out!! 
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MAY REC NEWS 

..…
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…..  

………………………

…..  
Thank you to Jennifer Bews for instructing 

yoga this winter and Lindsay Larock for the 

use of Main Street Studio.  

Pool & Park  

Cleaning Bee 

May 19th @ 7pm 

Please bring some rakes, 

shovels, branch trimmers 

and anything you think we 

may need. 

 

The Rec Board is looking for someone that 

would be interested in taking the Arena 

Operator Course. More information can be 

discussed with interested individuals. 

Summer Fun Program Leaders: We are currently 

seeking motivated and dependable individuals 

that enjoy working with children, to lead and 

supervise the Summer Fun Program in Eatonia 

this summer. You will be expected to help 

prepare and plan crafts, projects, games and 

activities for the children. Must have the Young 

Worker Readiness Certificate (under 16) and a 

Social Insurance Number. Please submit resume 

to Rec Office eatoniarec@sasktel.net By June 1st. 

 

 

We are now accepting applications for full 

and part time lifeguards for the Eatonia 

Pool. Resumes can be dropped off, 

mailed or emailed 

(eatoniarec@sasktel.net) to the 

Recreation Office. 

 

The Eatonia Recreation Board will be 

providing two $100 bursaries to individuals 

attending sports/recreation camps this 

summer. Please submit your application for 

a bursary by May 5th to the Recreation 

Office. 


